Duke Memorial United Methodist Church
United Methodist Women
General Meeting
December 5, 1999

The annual Christmas Meeting and Party was held at 3:00 PM. President Elisabeth Luck opened the meeting. Reverend Lisa Cole gave a lovely devotional. The Angels of the Dance made a presentation.

Pins of Recognition were presented to the following:

Eilene Bisgrove by Julie Ellis Marcia & Richard Grogan by Mary Lee Bailey Albert Buehler and Stuart McCracken by Lois Funderburk Debbie Fedyshyn by Marty O'Sullivan

Marty then presented Elisabeth Luck with a special pin in recognition of her work as President of UMW for the past two years.

Officers for the year 2000 were installed by Mary Whanger.
They are Shelley Turkington, President
Julie Ellis & Priscilla Shepherd, Vice Presidents
Mary Lee Bailey, Secretary
Elisabeth Luck, Treasurer
Debbie Fedyshyn, Membership Chair
Martha Brown, Resource Chair
Hilda Coble, Mission Chair

Everyone then adjourned to the church parlor for refreshments.

Respectfully submitted,

Triscilla Shepherd, Secretary

